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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

 
Parents/Guardians,
 
With the arrival of November the Term 1 Reporting Period will come to an end on
November 7th with student report cards being shared on Friday, November 10th. Parents
and students will be able to see report cards through the Edsby Portal. 

November provides students with new opportunities to join Lancer Athletic teams as the
basketball and curling seasons will begin. The Lancer Curling team practices Thursdays at
3:45 pm, all interested students are asked to connect with Miss O’Grady or Mrs. O’Connor.
Lancer Basketball tryouts are scheduled to start the week of November 6 - 10, more
details on the tryouts are shared in the newsletter. Art Club, Drama Club, Spirit Squad,
Metis Jigging Club, and Yearbook Club continue to meet on a weekly basis. Thank you to
Mr. Moser for starting up the Chess Club for the school year. There are many
opportunities for students to get involved in lunchtime and after school clubs.

A special shout out to our Lancer Volleyball teams for wrapping up another successful
season. All teams competed in league and tournament play during the fall. Congratulations
to the A Boys for winning gold at districts, the A Girls for winning silver at districts, and
the B Boys for being the first B team from Bishop Lloyd to ever play in the district
championships. Our B Girls experienced the competition of A level tournaments this
season. A special congratulations to Stevie Brown for representing our Lancer Cross
Country team at the SHSAA Provincial Cross Country Championships in Regina on October
14th.  Great job Lancers!

Parents please know our next Bishop Lloyd School Community Council meeting is scheduled
for Tuesday, November 21st at 7:00 pm in the school library. It is an opportunity to meet
with the school admin and SCC Executive for discussions on school items and events. 

Aaron Canfield
Principal



Lancer Athletics

The Jr A Girls Volleyball has had a terrific season! The girls have competed in three
tournaments this season claiming first place in both our Marshall Tournament as well as
winning Mega Volley in Maidstone and claiming third in the Gow Memorial tournament. The
amount of growth that we have seen with this group has been incredible! From encouraging
each other to try their hardest, to not giving up when faced with a challenge, the girls
have showcased what Lancer's athletics is all about! After placing third in our city meet
this past weekend at College Park, the girls turn their attention to our District
Tournament on the weekend in Onion Lake where they ended the season with a Silver!

A huge congratulations to the Jr A Boys Volleyball team for bringing home District Gold
for the second year in a row!! Back to back District Champs!!

Basketball Tryouts Schedule
Get ready for basketball season! Mark your calendars for
November 7th and 9th. Boys' basketball tryouts will begin  at
3:15 pm, followed by girls' basketball tryouts at 6:00 pm.



7-1 Sophie J. 
7-2 Hudson M. 
7-3 Quin G.
7-4 Damon H.
7-5 Victoria M.

8-1 Kenzie P.
8-2 Nimai T.
8-3 Rayna N.
8-4 Sarah M. 
8-5 Riegen P.

9-1 Ethan P. 
9-2 Kael G.
9-3 Emery H.
9-4 Brooklyn T.
9-5 Melody G.
9-6 Tennille O.

    Lancer Pride
Each month, teachers select a student from their homeroom to be that month's PRIDE
winner. These students demonstrate an improvement in their efforts and ability in all
the areas of PRIDE: Positivity, Respect, Involvement, Determination, and Excellence.
Congratulations to our October winners!

Student Lates and Absences

In the event that your child will be arriving late or absent from school, we kindly request
that you notify the office promptly at 780-875-6239, or via email at either
katherine.luchynski@lpsd.ca or Carolyn.tichkowsky@lpsd.ca. You may also report absences
through Edsby.
For early departures, students must sign out at the office before leaving the premises.
Similarly, in cases of tardiness, students must sign in at the office to avoid unnecessary
calls home.

Thank you for your cooperation.



Bishop Lloyd School's Fundraising is still running!
With only $20, you can purchase a card that includes 19 one-time use coupons and 24
multiple-use coupons, all valid until October 31, 2024. Every student is encouraged to sell
at least one card, and the proceeds will be utilized for field trips, uniforms, guest
speakers, and extracurricular activities. The school will receive $10 from each card sold.
If you have any questions, please contact the school. Your contribution to this fundraiser
is greatly appreciated!

Fundraising Coupon Cards



                     Lancer Library

Canadian Islamic Heritage Month was recognized with a display.
We also had a selection of spooky titles on display leading up to Halloween.

In November there are plans to feature Métis Awareness Month, Novel Writing Month,
Remembrance Day, and more!

New books are arriving all the time! If there are any titles that you think should be in the
Lancer Library, but aren’t, please let me know. I’ll do my best to accommodate student
requests.

Stay tuned to announcements and, if you have Instagram, follow @lancerlibrary to stay up
to date on what is happening in the Library!

Mrs. Smith, Library Technician

Lancer Yearbook Club meets on Wednesday's from 3:15-4:45 in Miss O'Grady's room.
All Lancers welcome!!

Last year's yearbooks have arrived!! We have a handful left to purchase for $30!    If
you are interested in buying one, please contact the office.



Important Dates
November 1- Grade 9 “Take your kid to work Day”
November 2 - Picture retakes
November 7, 9th- Basketball Try outs 
November 8-  Early Dismissal, National Jersey Day 
November 10 - Remembrance Day Service
November 13-17 -No school
November 22-23- Parent Student LED Conference
November 28- Band Concert( More information to follow)



Bishop Lloyd Breakfast Program

Bishop Lloyd offers a FREE breakfast program daily. We would like to say a special
thank you to the Breakfast Club of Canada for their sponsorship and setting us up with
the Toonies for Tummies local  programing.

Breakfast is available daily between 8:00 - 8:20 from the servery. There are a variety
of food items served that align with Canada’s Food Guide. 

If you would like to make a donation to our Breakfast Program please contact           
Krista Coish by email at krista.coish@lpsd.ca
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